
 
 

 

St. Stephen Minor Hockey Association 

Vulnerable Sector Check 
 

 

 

22 Budd Ave 

St. Stephen, NB 

E3L 1E9 

 

 

St. Stephen RCMP Detachment 
 

 

For the 2017-18 hockey season, Hockey Canada, Hockey New 

Brunswick and SSMHA request the assistance of the RCMP in 

performing a Vulnerable Sector Check.  The checks will assist SSMHA 

in selecting coaching staffs and other volunteer positions within 

SSMHA. 

 

The SSMHA Executive & Board of Directors requests these checks be 

completed to assist in keeping the players in SSMHA safe.  Your 

assistance is greatly appreciated. 

 

A Vulnerable Sector Check is requested for _______________________. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mike O’Connell 

President 

St. Stephen Minor Hockey Association 

(506) 466-7707  
 

 

                                  

   


